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TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS 

RESIDENTS 

 

NOTICE OF 

PLAN COMMISSION OPENINGS 
 

 

Town residents wishing to serve on the Plan Commission are encouraged to 

send a letter of interest stating their qualifications for appointment to the 

Plan Commission.  The term is a three-year term and starts in April. There 

will be two openings.  

 

Personal interviews may be scheduled by the Town Board prior to 

appointment.  

 

Please address your letter to the Pleasant Springs Town Board, 2354 County 

Rd N, Stoughton, WI, 53589-2873 or email your letter to 

clerktreasurer@tn.pleasantsprings.wi.gov.   

 

The Town Plan Commission meets at 6:00 p.m. on the second Wednesday of 

each month, hears all requests for rezoning, variance and special exception 

permits, and makes recommendations for action to the Town Board. 

 

/s/Maria Hougan, Clerk/Treasurer  

 

 

 

 


